
MERYLLION RESOURCES CORP. ANNOUNCES EXTENSION OF OPTION AGREEMENT OVER THE OLDHAM 

RANGE PROJECT IN WESTERN AUSTRALIA  

 

Toronto, Ontario--(January 7, 2022) - Meryllion Resources Corporation (CSE: MYR), (“MYR “or the 

“Corporation”) wishes to announce that it has signed an extension to the option agreement over the Oldham 

Range Project in Western Australia to April 1, 2022.  All other terms of the agreement have remained the same.  

As stated in a press release dated December 16, 2021, the Corporation’s planned drilling program remains 

subject to obtaining a suitable drilling rig and all regional approvals. 

 

About Meryllion Resources Corp. 

Meryllion Resources Corp. is a junior exploration company listed on the Canadian Securities Exchange. The 

Corporation undertook a corporate re-structuring and financing in early 2021 and is now investigating a number 

of exploration opportunities with drill-ready targets. 

For further information please contact: 

Mr. Jeremy Edelman 

Director and Chief Executive Officer 

Meryllion Resources Corp. 

E: meryllion@outlook.com 

Forward-Looking Statements 

Information set forth in this news release may involve forward-looking statements under applicable securities 

laws. The forward-looking statements contained herein are expressly qualified in their entirety by this cautionary 

statement. The forward-looking statements included in this document are made as of the date of this document 

and the Corporation disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements, 

whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except as expressly required by applicable 

securities legislation. Although Management believes that the expectations represented in such forward-looking 

statements are reasonable, there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct. This news 

release does not constitute an offer to sell or solicitation of an offer to buy any of the securities described herein 

and accordingly undue reliance should not be put on such. 

Neither CSE nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the CSE) accepts 

responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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